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My experience of the mobile phone GSM telecommunication network in and around the
BEERBURRUM/GLASSHOUSE MOUNTAINS area is terrible, intermittent and I’m
lucky to get one bar inside our house and most people say I’m breaking up badly. 

Please inject funds to upgrade our mobile phone towers and install additional towers to
bring standard to current 5G services that we are missing. 

Kind regards
James Barrett

Your Best
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